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Dear Charlene, 

 
EXAMINATION OF THE SOLIHULL MBC COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY 

CHARGING SCHEDULE - FINAL REPORT 
 
Thank you for your email of 18 December, providing your comments in response to 

the fact check of the Examiner’s report on the Solihull MBC Charging Schedule.  
 

The Examiner has corrected the errors that have arisen and made the amendments to 
the report where appropriate, and I enclose your final report. 
 

I would appreciate it if you could let me know the date upon which you bring the 
Charging Schedule into effect. Please also consider if this will have any effect on 

appeals being considered by the Planning Inspectorate. If so, it would be very helpful 
if the Council could notify the relevant Case Officer(s) in the Planning Inspectorate 
dealing with any outstanding appeal(s) 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Andy Gadsby 
 
 

Andy Gadsby 
Plans Team 
  

 
  


